
 Robert Dehnert 
 Director of Special Services 
 Faribault Public Schools 
 RDehnert@Faribault.k12.mn.us 
 507-333-6002 

 May 10, 2022 

 TO:  Finance Committee 

 RE:  Contract for Third Party / MA Billing Contractor 

 Please  consider  approving  the  consultation  contract  for  a  Third-Party  Billing  Consultant 
 services  for  SFY  2022-2023.  This  contractor’s  contract  rate  will  be  $22,000  a  year.  Faribault 
 Public  Schools  will  be  contracting  these  services  from  the  Third-Party  Integrity.  The 
 consultant  will  provide  Third-Party  Billing  Services  and  consultation  to  the  Faribault 
 Special  Education  Staff  for  students  eligible  for  Third-Party  Billing  reimbursement.  This 
 service is paid for through Third-Party Billing revenue. 

 If you have any questions, please contact me. Thanks! 

 Rob Dehnert 

 Director of Special Services 
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